
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
   Circular no. : 21-114/H04 

21st June, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on Local South Asian Parents Group 

Our school joins the parents group of the “The Zubin Foundation”. The group includes 

counselling, therapeutic and capacity-building groups and programmes, aiming to enhance 

parents’ abilities for self-coping, promoting the harmony of their families and strengthening their 

confidence and motivation to connect with the local community. Details of the talk are as follows:  

 

Target Groups P.1 - P.6 Local South Asian Parents 

Date 
7/7,14/7, 21/7, 28/7 

(Every Thursday, 4 lessons in total) 

Time 11:15 - 12:45 

Venue School Hall  

Fee Free 

 
For enquiries, please contact Ms. Cheung Yan Ting.               

 

Yours faithfully, 

____________________ 

                    Chow Kim Ho 

                    Principal  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 21-114/H04 < Please return it to Ms. Cheung Yan Ting via the class teacher> 

Circular on Local South Asian Parents Group 
 

Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the Local South Asian 

Parents Group. 

 
* I    □ will participate in this group.       

□ will not participate in this group. 

 

Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  


